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28 May 2021 

 
Dear parent/carer  

  

Re: End of Term 

 

I am writing to you at the end of an exceedingly busy and productive half term.  

Thank you for your continued support as we continue to negotiate the challenges of 

COVID.   

 

We have said goodbye to our Year 11 and Year 13 students this week. Staff at TDA 

are exceedingly proud of what they have achieved and we wish each one of them 

the very best in their future endeavours.   

 

Have a relaxing and enjoyable half term break and we look forward to welcoming our 

students back to the Academy at 8.40am on Monday 7 June 2021. 

 

Kind regards 

 
Ged Rae 

Principal 

 
 
 


